7th Grade Newsletter

- If you haven't already, please sign and return your student's **report card** envelope.
- We are excited for our school **Christmas concert** next Wednesday, December 13. We will have performances at 1:00 pm and 6:30 pm. That day is a school uniform day; uniforms will be worn for the afternoon Christmas concert performance. For the evening performance, students should wear their Sunday best. No jeans or T-shirts, please.
- Students will have the opportunity to receive the **Sacrament of Reconciliation** on Thursday, December 14.
- Our Advent service project sponsored by NJHS is underway. 7th grade students are asked
 to donate boxes of raisins to be added to snack bags for those who are homeless in our
 community. Please send any donations to school by Friday, December 15.

Mrs. Emily Wisniewski ewisniewski@sje.school

Remember that Jesus is the Bread of Life
John 6:35